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Annabel Short March 5, 2012
Program Director

Business & Human Rights Resource Centre

1-3 Charlotte Street, 3rd floor

London WIT IRD

United Kingdom

Dear Ms. Short,
Thank you for forwarding the petition and New York Times article relating to Pakistan’s

Technology Ministry’s Research and Development Fund tender. Sandvine has not replied and
does not intend to reply to the referenced tender.

Best regards,
Ll h
Rick Wadsworth

Director, Investor Relations
Sandvine Incorporated
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